Minutes for the City of Worthington Hills
P.O. Box 22586, Louisville, KY 40252

Email: city.worthingtonhills@gmail.com

Website: www.worthingtonhillsky.org

Date: October 21, 2014

Present: Steve Schwager Glenn Sea Salina Burns
Betty Coleman Cassandra Sea
Roy Coleman Joanie Gillis

Mayor Glenn Sea called the meeting to order at 7pm.

Citizen Participation: See reverse side for list of those present. Some citizens asked questions and gave
statements about the tax rate increase; city phone expenses; parking, and snow removal expense. City
Attorney Steve Schwager explained the reasoning for the increase in the tax rate. Mayor Sea explained city
phone expenses, and snow removal expense.

Parking Ordinance: City Attorney Steve Schwager discussed Parking Ordinance. It was decided that the first
reading of Ordinance no. 1, series 2014-2015 regarding Code enforcement would be read at the November
meeting.

Financial Report: Roy Coleman explained the September financial report which was approved after L.T.
Mack’s motion which was seconded by C. Sea. Joanie Gillis had questions about operations.

New Business: A recommendation made by Mayor Glenn Sea to move forward with the annexation of
property was put in motion by C. Sea and seconded by L.T. Mack.

Old Business: Parking Ordinance and the Tax Issue. The motion to be voted on to return the rate to .23 for
2015-2016 was passed.

Reports of Commissioners:
Utilities: Salina reported that she had completed several inspections and called in one repair. There was one

yard waste concern to waste management on behalf of a resident.

Public Health & Safety: Joanie reported: 4 Citizen contacts; 4 Written/verbal warnings; 4 Speeding citations; 3
Stop sign citations; 6 Parking citations; 4 Expired/no tags citations; 3 No insurance citation; and 5 Patrol
notices primarily for garage doors open in the night; 6 DUI citations.

Property Maintenance: Cassandra reported that regular mowing was done three times for primary and
secondary areas

Road Maintenance: L.T. reported that he checked the streets, and the sign posts looked good. There were

none leaning.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:05 p.m. by approval after proper motions by L.T. Mack and Cassandra Sea.



